
                                                               

 

FINAL NOTICE: 

AIRPORT KIOSKS WILL BE REMOVED ON  

MAY 22, 2023  

Download the new CHI MPEA Tax app now on  

App Store (IOS) or Google Play (Android) 

On Monday, May 22, 2023 kiosks will be removed and the old MPEA app will be 

deactivated.  

While stamps purchased from kiosks or the old app continue to work for now, the old 

stamps will no longer work as of May 22, 2023.  Any unused stamps will be transferred 

to the driver’s license holder’s account in the new CHI MPEA Tax app within three 

business days. To be ready for this change, ALL DRIVERS MUST SET UP AN ACCOUNT on 

CHI MPEA Tax as soon as possible. 

City representatives will be available at the airports on Tuesday, May 9th and Wednesday, 

May 10th to answer questions about the new app and assist with registration. Use the QR 

codes below to download the app today. 

        

For questions about CHI MPEA Tax, e-mail revenuedatabase@cityofchicago.org or call 

(312) 747-4747, Monday - Friday 8am-5pm. 
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